
 
 

Reading Program Year-End Highlights (2024–25) 
 
Our students made tremendous progress in reading this year! Below is a snapshot of how their skills 
improved from fall to spring. Thank you, parents, for your support in this journey – it truly paid off. 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
What This Means: Strong phonics and spelling skills mean students can tackle new words with 
confidence. Improved fluency (reading speed and accuracy) makes reading more enjoyable and boosts 
comprehension. In fact, by May most students could understand and recall 80%+ of what they read, up 
from about 40% in September. 
 
Next Steps: We encourage families to keep the momentum going over the summer. Regular reading 
(even 15 minutes a day) can help solidify these gains. Our school will share a summer reading list and 
local library programs for fun reading opportunities. With your support, we’ll continue this upward 
trajectory next year – onwards and upwards to even better reading! 
 


